From: Peter Marshall

To: pdpsubmissions

Cc: lloyd Ferguson

Subject: QLDCPDP Clutha River/ Mata Au ONF s293 Submission.
Date: Tuesday, 28 September 2021 5:15:05 PM

I am sending this submission on behalf of Corbridge Estates Limited Partnership.

As we are one of the farms on the river corridor identified as Block IV Lower Wanaka SD.

Corbridge has two tracks that it maintains to access the north western corner and the south eastern corners of
this block. The south eastern corner needs to be accessed for rabbit, wilding pine broom control etc. control and
likewise at the north eastern corner.

We regulary send a digger down these tracks to maintain them. It is a an unreasonable expectation that we will

apply for consents to undertake this work which we have been doing for the past ten years. This part of the farm
is not farmed for commercial purposes but it is essential as a barrier for pests.

Thank You
Peter Marshall

Corbridge Estates


mailto:peter@corbridge.co.nz
mailto:pdpsubmission@qldc.govt.nz
mailto:julz.ferg@xtra.co.nz

